REPORT OF THE APPEALS COMMITTEE (OTHER RULES) 
ICCF CONGRESS 2013, Krakow
 
 
It is my pleasure to tell you that I can yet again repeat previous  reports: the  Committee has done no work since the last Congress.  A small number of issues have arisen during the course of the year; many lay outside our terms of reference, while the remainder did not result in a formal appeal.

I have recently notified the ICCF President that I shall retire from this Committee with effect from the close of the 2013 Congress. The remaining members of the Committee have all indicated that they are willing to continue for a further year if that is the wish of Congress.  To remind you, they are Artis Gaujens (LAT), Ing. Pablo Salcedo Mederos (CUB), Alok Saxena (IND) and Corky Schakel (USA).
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Alan Rawlings 
Oxford,12.10.2012 
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